
 

 

Re: KH/RP/FS/Stop and Search    
 
23rd June 2025 
 

Stop and Search Workshops – Friday 27th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As part of our ongoing Personal Development Programme, we are pleased to inform you 
that all pupils in Years 7 to 10 will take part in a Stop and Search workshop on Friday 27th 
June 2025, delivered by the West Midlands Police. 

These informative and practical sessions are designed to help pupils feel safe, confident, 
and knowledgeable as they begin to experience greater independence and time outside the 
home without adult supervision. Understanding their rights, responsibilities, and the 
procedures surrounding stop and search is a key part of ensuring they feel empowered and 
secure in the wider community. 

This initiative supports our Beacon Values, particularly Owning Your Actions and Being 
Yourself, by encouraging pupils to take responsibility for their behaviour while also feeling 
respected and informed in their interactions with others, including authority figures. 

We believe this workshop will help develop our pupils’ awareness, promote positive 
choices, and contribute to their overall sense of wellbeing and safety. 

If you have any questions about the content of the sessions, please do not hesitate to 
contact us via postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

     

Mrs K Hibbs      Miss R Porter 
Headteacher      Assistant Headteacher 
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